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We've Moved! The College of Arts and Sciences has
movedintothe new DauphinHumanitiesBuilding

August 22nd marked the opening of
the renovated Dauphin Humanities
building. A ribbon cutting ceremony
that day celebrated the beginning of a
new and improved academic building
tor students and faculty alike.

The renovated building is also the
new home of the College of Arts and
Sciences, which includes ot1ices for
the Dean, Associate Dean and staff
The building also houses the depart-
ments of History, Human Communi-
cation Studies, English, and Econom-
iCS.

The move of the College of Arts
and Sciences (CAS) ot1ices sprung
trom the need to put CAS in the ap-
propriate academic building. Now
located in closer proximity to its fac-
ulty and students, CAS is able to pro-
vide more et1ective support to its
departments.

Planning of these renovations took two and one- half years, and the departments were moved out
for three semesters (trom Spring 2007 tlml Spring 2008). Construction managed to stay on schedule
and in mid May faculty and staff were able to move in. Over $2 million was allotted for the climate
control system. This system, which will help save money in the long run, is very energy efficient.
Along with now being able to hold department offices and the Dean's offices, all classrooms were
renovated and four seminar classrooms were added. Seminar classrooms that previously held 12-15
people can now hold 20. Each classroom was newly furnished and a student 100mgewas constructed
on the ground floor. The student lounge area provides a space for students to study in a major aca-
demic building before or between classes. It is also a place for students to congregate, with snack ma-
chines, outlets for laptops and an outdoor patio.
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o Keeping the Dauphin Humanities Center up-to-date is imperative because of the level of activity
within the facility. Dauphin is important because it houses the majority of the general education
classes that are required by all students who attend the university. This alone makes it important as the
most highly utilized academic building on campus.

With the faculty, staff and students happy to be in Dauphin, a lot of credit goes to facilities manag-
ers Lance Bryson and Bruce Herring. Their hard work and dedication along with the hard work of the
facilities and moving crews made the transition into the new facility a seamless and efficient process.
The departments and their secretaries also deserve a lot of credit for making things go smoothly.
Thanks go out to all those who contributed to the successful completion and opening of this building.
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